SJB

ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST CATHOLIC CHURCH

Your Local Chapter of the Body of Christ since 1858!

A Pastoral Region in the Dayton Deanery with St. Christopher, Vandalia

April 5, 2018

Dear Parents / Guardians

It is time once again to begin our PSR registration process for the upcoming year. We would like to get as many of our parish families registered in the "early" registration period as possible. Early registration assists us in planning and results in a lower cost per student which helps us hold the cost down. **During the early registration period our PSR programs are only open to registered St. John families**, and we will make a commitment to take children of any parish family whose PSR registration is received during the early period no matter the number. **Early registration period is between today and June 30, 2018.** Starting on July 1st we will open our PSR program to families from outside of the parish. **During the open period we will take students until our class capacities are reached.**

While the schedule is not complete at this time it will be available to you well before the PSR classes start. **The first day of PSR will be Sunday, September 9, 2018.** If for whatever reason it will be difficult for your child to attend the Sunday sessions, we will assist you with materials to make home-schooling an option for your child. Contact the DEC for more information.

Please help us plan well by getting your registrations completed and turned in as soon as possible.

Peace,

Deacon Chuck Wright
Director of Evangelization & Catechesis

Teri Iverson Director of Youth Ministry